
SUSSEX CYCLISTS’ ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
HELD AT DIAL POST  VILLAGE HALL, DIAL POST, HORSHAM, WEST SUSSEX   RH13 8NJ

ON AUGUST 22nd 2018

The meeting opened at 8.03pm.

PRESENT 

Robin Johnson (Chairman), David Shepherd (Secretary), Mike O'Gorman (Web Master) , James Rix 
(Competition Secretary), David Collard Berry, Kathy Collard Berry, Jon Fry, Peter Moon, Clive Jackson.

01/18 Apologies for absence

Paul Thatcher, Steve Dennis, Mick Kilby

02/18 Previous Minutes

Already circulated and agreed.

03/18 Matters Arising

Concern was expressed over the increasing number of riders racing with their heads down .

04/18 Correspondence

None

05/18 Secretary Report (David Shepherd)

Nothing
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06/18 Web Manager (Mike O’Gorman)

All up to date

07/18 Treasurer Report (Paul Thatcher)

All finances in order

08/18 Racing Secretary (Steve Dennis)

All results as known

09/18 Competition Secretary (James Rix) 

Spoco results up to date.

 
10/18 Competition dates 2019

To be the same as 2018 

11/18 Any Other Business 

A £2 increase on all SCA entry fees due to the increased CTT levy.
This was proposed by Peter Moon and seconded by David Collard Berry.

The SCA Hardriders to be run as a 25 mile TT.
This was proposed by Clive Jackson and seconded by James Rix.

The competition secretary proposed that a separate road bike event should be run with SCA  sporting
and hilly events and also with the 2up team time trial. This was seconded by Clive Jackson.

£195 profit at the cycle jumble sale.

SCA Lunch and prize presentation to be held at Dial Post Village Hall on Nov 25th 2018  £12 per person.

12/18 Date of Next Meeting ( AGM)

Date:  Wednesday November 21st 2018
Venue:  Dial Post Village Hall, Dial Post, Horsham, West Sussex    RH13 8NJ    

The meeting closed at 9.30pm.
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